
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

14. BUCKLEYS ROAD - PROPOSED CYCLE LANES 
 
 The Project Consultation Leader requested that the Board approve for construction the proposed cycle 

lanes in Buckleys Road.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the proposed Buckleys Road cycle lanes work be approved for construction. 
 
 2. That the installation of the bus stop and the removal of the existing bus stop set out in the Traffic 

Engineer’s report be approved. 
 
 3. That the no stopping restrictions set out in the Traffic Engineer’s report be approved. 
 


